
 
 

     

 
Headteacher:   S C Elphick 

 

                          

Camera Lacida 

At the Barbican Theatre, Silk Street, London EC2Y 8DS 

5th November 2014 

 

Dear Patent/Guardian  

 

The Drama Department and Culture club have arranged a Theatre visit to see ‘Camera Lacida’ by Dickie 

Beau on Wednesday 5th November 2014. The Theatre is located within the Barbican, Silk Street, London 

EC2Y 8DS. 

 

The show is performed in a very specific physical and multi-media style and therefore will be an excellent 

example for Theatre studies to use in their performances. The AS Level pupils will also need to attend as 

the play will be studied as part of their course and written about in their summer exam. 

 

Students will travel independently to and from the venue, staff will meet students outside the theatre at 

7.30pm for an 8.00pm start and maps will be distributed beforehand.  The play will finish at 9.30pm and 

students will be dismissed. 

 

The cost of this trip is £10.00 and this can be paid online via ParentPay.  Please return the permission slip 

below to the Finance Office. 

 

We would not like any student to be excluded from this trip on financial grounds; in the case of hardship 

please contact the finance office or email bgstrips@bexleygs.co.uk to discuss in strictest confidence. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr. H. Otley 

Head of Drama and Theatre Studies 

 

Please return to the Finance Office  

 

Camera Lacida 

At the Barbican Theatre, silk Street, London EC2Y 8DS 

5th November 2014 

 

 

I give permission for my son/daughter __________________________________  Form _________ 

to attend this theatre trip and I understand the travel arrangements. 

 

 I have paid £10.00 online via ParentPay  

 

Student Mobile Number: __________________________________ 

 

Parent/Guardian signature: __________________________________ 

 

Emergency contact number: __________________________________        Date: __________ 

Bexley Grammar School 

Danson Lane, Welling, Kent, DA16 2BL 

A Specialist Language College 

Tel:  0208 304 8538 
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